
   
 

 
Bolton Road, Westhoughton, Bolton.  BL5 3DN 

Tel: 01942 814122 Fax: 01942 817792 

                 Email: WHSOffice@westhoughton-high.org 

REF:EASTER TT – CAN/HCK       22nd March 2024 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

 
As part of the continuing support to our year 11 cohort in the run up to the examination season, 

the school is providing invaluable opportunities over the coming Easter Holidays for extra revision 
sessions and guidance. The sessions will commence on Tuesday 2nd April and will run over the 

whole Easter vacation, they will consist of a number of subject areas and various activities ranging 
from Walking Talking Mocks, bespoke targeted revision, and fully open sessions across a range of 

subject areas conducted by teaching staff. In addition, there will be a place for students to come 
and complete independent study on all but one of the days in a staffed classroom that also has 

access to the school network and computer systems.  
 
The Mid-Week Special after School Coaches will also be available in school to offer their intuitive 

coaching, mentoring, and tutoring specialties throughout the two-week period. Having completed 
their GCSE studies recently they possess an overview that is priceless in terms of supporting other 
young individuals in excelling and gaining the best outcomes possible.  
 

The timetable for the two-week period is attached to this message and will also be publicized on 
our social media/website, and shared with students.  

 
In this regard I would urge your child to take advantage of these invaluable opportunities by 

attending as many of the sessions as they can as we approach the summer examination period. 

 

Many thanks in advance for your support. If you have any questions at all, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch.  

 

 

Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mrs J Benigno 

Deputy Headteacher 

 
Dr C Atherton 

Associate Assistant Headteacher  

 


